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From Your President

Happy New Year! 

It is time once again to celebrate the founding of our Emory University Woman’s Club. It is hard 
to believe that a year has gone by since our 100th Gala Celebration last January.  We are prepar-
ing a more modest event this year. I hope you received your email invitation and plan to attend 
the cocktail reception honoring 101 years of service, scholarship and fellowship to Emory Uni-
versity. We will enjoy music from our 2019 Arts Scholarship recipient Elizabeth Sun and show 
photographs from the 100th Anniversary Dinner.

January will be a busy month for us beginning with our Board Meeting on Tuesday, the 14th. 
Please plan to attend and we will work on the year’s remaining events and plans for the future.

Our originally planned speaker schedule has changed. Archana Venkataraman, our EUWC 
Graduate Fellowship Recipient is expecting a baby in March so will speak at our January Mem-
bership meeting on the 28th.  Many thanks to Ginger Smith for graciously trading dates with 
Archana! We will hear from Ginger in February.

I give great thanks for all who attended the December Holiday Brunch. The food was wonderful 
and our EUWC once again demonstrated their generosity with a contribution to Fulton County 
CASA. We were surprised and honored to be presented with a formal framed document of Proc-
lamation. Please see the photograph featured in this months Newsletter. Our relationship with 
CASA is long standing and we always remember Judi Shur as the one who initiated the partner-
ship! 

We have an exciting second half of the season planned. Please continue to invite and welcome 
new members. We have so much to offer Emory and the community.
I look forward to 2020 as we continue to serve and enjoy the benefits of our circle.

Cheryl



Happy New Year!

We are a week away from celebrating the 101st Anniversary of our founding on 
January 18th, 1919.

Your committee has planned a lovely cocktail reception to mark this wonderful 
accomplishment. Our scholarship student of 2019, Elizabeth Sun, is joining us 
once again to play the piano and share her talent with us.

We will have a large screen TV showing photographs of our 100th anniversary 
gala of last year. There will be heavy hors d’oeuvres passed around and a table 
of delicious treats, sweet and savory. Everyone will receive two drink tickets to 
redeem at our bar on the sun porch.

Please let us know by Tuesday, January 14th if you plan to attend. Your checks 
need not reach Barb by that date but we do need to know how folks to expect 
for our caterer! We will gather upstairs at the Houston Mill House from 5 until 
7 PM and the cost for this celebratory event is $50 per person.

Our treasurer Barb Froehlich is accepting checks payable to the EUWC and 
they may be mailed to her address:
1134 Vistavia Circle
Decatur, GA 30033

We are looking forward to hosting a crowd of revelers!

Corresponding Secretary Request

Do you know of a member who is ill? Injured? In need of a little cheering up? 
Death in a member’s family? Please contact me so that I may correspond with 
her on behalf of the membership. Please reach me at thopkin@aol.com or 
phone or text to 404-617-5172. Thanks! Teri Hopkin



Emory University Woman’s Club
2019-2020 Schedule

DATE			   EVENT				    LOCATION/TIME	 SPEAKER

September 24		  Fall Welcome				    HMH 	 10-12

October 5		  Scrumptious Saturday @ the home of Lex Gilbert

October 15		  Tuesday Tastings			 

October 22		  Membership Meeting			   HMH	 10-12		  Noelle McAfee

October 22		  Past President’s Lunch			  HMH  	12:30-2:00
	
November 12		  Membership Meeting			   HMH	 10-12		  Amy Dorrill
	
December 10		  Holiday Brunch			   HMH	 10-12

January 7		  Executive Board Meeting		  HMH	 10-12

January 21		  Tuesday Tastings			 

January 28		  Membership Meeting			   HMH	 10-12		  Archana Venkataraman
											           EUWC Grad. Fellow
February 18		  Tuesday Tastings			 

February 25		  Membership Meeting			   HMH	 10-12		  Ginger Smith

March 17		  Tuesday Tastings		

March 24		  Membership Meeting 			  9:30-2:30 approx.	 Oxford		

April 18		  Scrumptious Saturday @ the home of Vicki Bedwell

April 21		  Tuesday Tastings

April 28		  Membership Meeting			   HMH	 10-12		  Josh Newton	

May 5			   Spring Luncheon			   HMH	 11-2

May 12 or19		  Executive Board Meeting		  HMH	 10-12

January 18		  Anniversary Event 			   HMH  5-7			 



EUWC Chare the Care 2019-2020

The generosity of the EUWC was on display (literally!) at CASA of Fulton 
County as we delivered a delightful tree decorated with gift cards and suit-
cases for foster youth.

Our recipient for January is NETWorks Cooperative Ministry, a coopera-
tive Christian ministry in the Northlake-Embry Hills-Tucker area. Needs are 
non-perishable foods, toys and cash.
Make checks payable to Networks Cooperative Ministry



EUWC Chare the Care 2019-2020

January NETWorks Coop—is a 501(c)(3) cooperative Christian ministry in the 
Northlake-Embry Hills-Tucker area.  This group of churches, organizations, and 
individuals is committed to meeting urgent needs.  They provide assistance with 
food, personal care items, utility bills, rent, and infant needs.  NETWorks offers 
Back to School and Christmas shopping at low prices to families in need.  Shopping 
at reduced prices helps parents retain self-respect.

Needs:  non-perishable foods, personal care items.  Lists of items are available at 
https://www.networkscoop.org/pantry-personal care.  Checks may be made to 
NETWorks Cooperative Ministry.

February Nicholas House—provides safe housing for families of any size or make-
up in order to keep them intact in a shelter or an apartment based setting.  Sup-
plying adult education, training programs, and youth programs, Nicholas House 
focuses on breaking the cycle of poverty and homelessness, following families for 
up to two years after leaving the program.  Their aim is to help families achieve 
self-sufficiency.  

Needs: new twin sheet sets, new towel sets, new twin blankets or comforters, kids’ 
snacks individually wrapped for after school, cleaning supplies, paper products.  
Make checks payable to Nicholas House. 

March – trip to Oxford College.  No project

April – Moultrie Project Hygiene Kits—Students in Emory’s School of Nurs-
ing and other Schools provide farm workers and families with faculty supervised 
health services and health kits.  This is well supported by students using their aca-
demic breaks to volunteer.

Needs:  details for health kits will be made available nearer our April meeting.  
Make checks payable to the Emory University School of Nursing Farm Worker 
Family Health Program.



Interest Groups

Friday Morning Book Club, contact Margaret Foust. 
Thursday Book Club, contact Joanie Edmondson. We will discuss Where the Craw-
dads Sing by Delia Owens at our February meeting, contact Joanie Edmondson at 
404-325-1432.
Contract Bridge meets the first and third Thursdays of the month at the Mason Mill 
Recreation Center, 340 McConnell Dr. from 10:00 a.m. until 2:30 p.m. Contact 
Missy Cody or Cathy Findlay.
Tuesday Tastings meets at neighborhood restaurants on the third Tuesday of the 
month. Contact Nicole Mills.
Handwork Group (quilting, knitting, beading, etc.)  Meets at 1:30 the third Thurs-
day each month at Intown Quilters 1058 Mistletoe Rd. in Decatur. Contact Barbara 
Froehlich.
Field Trips contact Carolyn Arakaki and Jackie Walker.
The Amani Women Center, sewing academy whose mission is to promote refugees’ 
independence. Contact Mary Emma McConaughey.

EUWC is now registered with AmazonSmile. This is an easy way to support the 
club. Just designate “Emory University Woman’s Club” as the charity you wish to 
support. Then .5% of the price of eligible items you purchase at https://smile.ama-
zon.com will flow into our bank account.

Next Meeting

Archana Venkataraman, our EUWC Graduate Fellowship Recipient is ex-
pecting a baby in March so will speak atour January Membership meeting 
on the 28th. Many thanks to Ginger Smith for
graciously trading dates with Archana! We will hear from Ginger in Febru-
ary.

Our hostesses will be Judy Michna and Terry Hurst.



Officers 2019-2020

President					     Cheryl Murphy
1st Vice Presidents, Membership	 Nancy Smith, Dee Zesiger, Vicki Bedwell
2nd Vice President, Yearbook		  Susan Neel 
3rd Vice President, Newsletter 		  Lex Gilbert
Recording Secretary			   Teri Hopkin
Treasurer					     Barb Froehlich 
Parliamentarian 				    Bette Walton

Chairs of Standing Committees

Achievement Award			   Rosalie Cooper, Sharon Gunn
Anniversary Celebration			   Nancy Smith, Liz Joyner, Vanessa Wardi, Judy Michna
Archives					     Martha Catherwood, Judy Michna, Carol Penn, 
						      Terry Hurst
Corresponding Secretary			  Teri Hopkin
Egleston Gift Shop				   Kay Nicholaysen
Facebook					     TBA
Fields Trips					     Jackie Walker, Carolyn Arakaki
Finance					     Barb Froehlich, Martha Catherwood, Lex Gilbert, Dee 		
						      Zesiger, Cheryl  Murphy, Bette Walton
Graduate Fellowship			   Bette Walton, Barbara Hund
Hostesses					     Missy Cody
Long Range Planning			   Joanie Edmondson, Rosalie Cooper
Membership Communication		  Martha Catherwood
Memorial Library Fund			   Cheryl Murphy, Carol Penn
Oxford Liaison				    Carol Penn
Photography				    Joanie Edmondson, Sharon Gunn
Programs					     Judith Piat
Publicity					     Lex Gilbert
Scholarships					    Rosalie Cooper, Vanessa Wardi
Share the Care				    TBA
Spring Luncheon				    Ann Marie Factor
Tuesday Tastings				    Nicole Mills
Webmaster					     Susan Neel



Holiday Luncheon

Fulton County CASA surprises the EUWC with a proclamation declaring Dec. 10th
the Emory University Woman’s Club and CASA Partnership day!



Robbyn Imgram, CASA director, 
with Carol Penn



Terry Bushell, 
CASA, with 
Cheryl Murphy





EUWC Membership Form 2019– 2020

Name                                                                                                                                                                                         

Address, including PO  Box                                                                                                                                       

Telephone                                                                            

Email                                                                             

Spouse’s Name (if any)                                              

Want to be listed in the yearbook?  Yes              No           

Emory Community Affiliation (if any)                                                                                                                                  

If you are a new member, may we list your address and phone number in the newsletter? 
Yes                 No          

Please complete form and send with your check made out to EUWC for Please complete for 
and send with your check made out to EUWC for $30.00 (add $2.00 if you wnat the yearbook 
mailed) to Barbara Froehlich, 1134 Vistavia Cir, Decatur Ga 30033


